
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

9th May, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
Re: Class Wiltshire Sleepover   

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
For our World War 2 topic, we would like to invite all children to evacuate their homes on the night of 
Thursday 13th of June.   
 
The children are invited for an evacuees’ World War 2 sleep over here at Gaddesden Row. There will be lots 
of fun activities taking place throughout the evening.  
 
This will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to experience the life of an evacuee and bring our history 
topic to life. We will be giving each child an identity card to complete - please could they bring this with 
them when they return to school on the evacuation evening.  
 
The following items will be needed:  
 

• Sleeping bag with a pillow; 

• Wash bag with cleaning accessories; 

• Clothes to change into once back at school and pyjamas to sleep in; 

• A teddy bear (optional); 

• Any medicines in a labelled bag with instructions for dosage.  
 
The children will need to come back to school at 6.45pm, in school PE kit, so that they can change back into 
this on Friday morning ready for the day. Dinner will NOT be provided at school, so the children will need 
to eat at home. 
 
Breakfast will be provided on the Friday morning at no extra cost.  
 
Please give your consent on the slip below for your child to come back to school on Thursday 13th of June.    
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mr Merriman 
 
 
I give consent for my child        to sleep over at Gaddesden 
Row School on Thursday 13th June.   
 
Signed      

Gaddesden Row JMI School 
 

Headteacher: Mr D Merriman 
Deputy Headteacher: Miss H Smith 

www.gaddesdenrow.herts.sch.uk 
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